

## ST. ANDREW'S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith

⊕ (01484) 712895 Fax: (01484) 381069

■ admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk

Waterloo Road, Brighouse, West Yorkshire HD6 2AN

## Bake off Newsletter

A huge thank you to all the children, parents and staff for the tremendous effort that was put into the St. Andrew's Bake Off.

We have worked together and managed to raise **over £315** for 'Stand Up 2 Cancer'. This money will be used to support life-saving research.

The cakes were simply amazing and not a 'soggy bottom' in sight. I'm sure that Paul Hollywood would have been very proud!

We were very happy to have the Deputy Mayor of Calderdale, Councillor Chris Pillai, as one of the judges alongside Mrs Smith and our chair of governors, Mrs Phillips. Each cake was judged on both taste and appearance and the judges had some very difficult decisions to make.

We were pleased to announce Lily 5 in Year 4 as our child winner and Miss Adamson as the adult winner.

Members of the local church and local community joined children and parents for this special occasion. The children working hard to achieve the Archbishop of York award are one step closer to completing their goal.







